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On 24th January, 2024 a workshop was organized by the Internal Quality 

Assurance Cell in the premises of Hindu Kanya Mahavidyalaya, Jind under the 

chairmanship of the principal of the college Dr. Punam Mor. The objective of this 

workshop was to provide proper knowledge and training to all the criteria in-

charges of the college about all the doubtful topics related to NAAC so that by 

resolving and solving the problems coming in NAAC, our college can achieve 

success in achieving the NAAC objective. To make this objective meaningful, 

Dr. Krishan Kant ji, Principal of Aggarwal College, Ballabgarh participated 

among us as the chief guest, keynote speaker and chief trainer. The main theme 

of the workshop was 'NAAC Assessment and Accreditation: Focused Approach 

for Better Grade'. The one-day workshop was organized by IQAC coordinator 

Dr. Geeta Gupta and co-coordinator Dr. Priyanka Sahni. In this workshop, 

Principal Dr. Punam Mor and associate professors Dr. Upasana, Dr. Sushma 

Hooda, Mrs. Rekha Saini and Mrs. Anjali Gupta welcomed the guest by giving 

him a bouquet of flowers.Thereafter, in the first session of the workshop, Dr. 



Krishan Kant ji congratulated all the staff members for their hard work and said 

that to take any work to the highest level of success, you should especially focus 

your goal on four things such as work plan, eagerness to do the work with hundred 

percent dedication and sincerity, positive attitude and moving from teaching to 

learning. If the work is started keeping the above facts in mind, then success is 

certain. His lecture was very enthusiastic, inspired and full of energy. The main 

speaker, respected Dr. Krishan Kant ji discussed all the seven NAAC related 

criteria with all of us in sequence and gave suggestions to remove the 

shortcomings. In the second session of the workshop, all the criteria in-charges 

discussed their respective criteria to bring their marks to the level of perfection 

under the discussion-dialogue. 

At the end of the workshop, Principal Dr. Punam Mor and I.Q.A.C. in-charge Dr. 

Geeta Gupta and entire team expressed their gratitude to the guest and requested 

him to keep visiting the college in future to provide his guidance so that we can 

be successful in getting the good NAAC grade. At the end of the workshop, the 

president of the managing committee of the college, Dr. Anshul Singla 

congratulated the college team and motivate them to work according to his 

guidelines. At the end of the workshop, the workshop concluded with best wishes 

from Dr. Krishan Kant for success in getting the good NAAC grade. 
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